Dear Helen, 
 
Many thanks. 
I have subsequently published a second paper on social media in nursing and the new e-professionalism along with some fellow academics in Contemporary Nurse. 
 
An open access copy of this paper can be found here:
http://www.contemporarynurse.com/archives/vol/45/issue/2/article/5149/social-media-and-the-new-eprofessionalism-
 
In addition to my previous article:
http://onlinelibrary.wiley.com/doi/10.1111/jan.12036/pdf
 
Could this also please be included in my submission.
I have also attached pdf versions of the papers. 
 
Kind regards, Caleb
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